
Extended Ramp Closure August 14 – August 25, 2025

NORTHBOUND I-15 RANCHO CALIFORNIA ROAD DETOUR
Closure dates are subject to change due to weather, site conditions, construction progress, and other factors.

CLOSURE LOCATIONS DAYS/TIMES

Northbound I-15 Rancho California Road
loop on-ramp fully closed

Thursday, August 14 at 9 p.m. to
Monday, August 25 at 5 a.m.

smartfreeway@rctc.org(800) 537-9535

Stay Connected

rctc.org/smartfreeway @TheRCTC

The Riverside County Transportation Commission’s I-15 Smart Freeway Pilot Project will require an extended 
full closure of the Rancho California Road loop on-ramp for northbound I-15 in Temecula. The loop 
on-ramp will close beginning on Thursday, August 14 at 9 p.m. through Monday, August 25 at 5 a.m.

Motorists may travel east on Rancho California Road, northbound on Ynez Road, and west on Winchester Road to enter 
northbound I-15.

The extended closure will allow crews to reconstruct the roadway and construct a concrete barrier on the 
Rancho California Road on-ramp. The on-ramp will be reconfigured and realigned to create a merge 
point between the Rancho California Road direct and loop on-ramp. 
 
For more information about the Smart Freeway Pilot Project and to sign up for construction updates, 
please visit www.rctc.org/temeculaclosures
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